
 

 

Dear Parent, 

Lake Castle Madisonville Private School will continue to provide tuition and fees management 
through Gulf Coast Bank and Trust for the 2021-22 school year.   

NOTE: The school is requesting you use our online portal as the preferred method of payment for 
paying all registration, fees and tuition payments. 

Our online tuition portal at https://tuition.gulfbank.com is available to you 24/7 offering the below 
payment options.  If you already have an account, LOG IN by using your email address and 
password.  First-time users click SIGN UP to create your tuition management account.      

 Pay by E-Check  
Payment of Registration, Additional Fees and/or Tuition Advance Payment Plan  

Pay the school the required amounts by generating your One-Time payment through 
our website; all you need is your bank routing number and checking/savings account 
number – no payment fee applies to this option.   

 Pay by Loan   
Financing option for “Tuition Only” will open online effective March 22, 2021. 

   Here are a few items to keep in mind: 

 Loan interest rate is 4.00%. 
 One-time fixed $25.00 Origination Fee per loan / school term. 
 Option to finance a 10 month loan - first payment begins July 1, 2021. 
 Election to have your payments drafted from your checking or savings, 

qualifies you to change your payment due date to the 15th of the month. 
 Late fees incur if your payment is late after 10 days (refer to your 

borrower agreement for details). 
 Final payment due April 1, 2022, however, you can pay your loan in full 

before the maturity date without penalty. 
 Payments can be made online, at a branch location, by mail, bank draft, or 

pay by phone via checking account. 
 Loans past due 60 or more days may be referred to an attorney for further 

collection procedures. 
 

Should you need assistance or have any questions, feel free to contact our full service team at 504-544-
6370 or email tuition@gulfbank.com.   We have local customer service experts readily available to assist 
you.  

 

Sincerely, 
Gulf Coast Bank Education Services  
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